

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Friday 2nd May

Dear Parents/Carers

Sponsored Walk

Thank you again to everyone who took part or donated money, we have raised over £700! As previously stated a new athletics kit will be purchased with the remainder of the money going towards the purchase of at least one defibrillator, more fundraising for which will follow. Thank you also to everyone who attended the PTA/Friends meeting this week, the discussion and planning were great with our next event being the summer family BBQ on Friday 4th July. (This is a date change, more details to follow).

CAFOD

In addition to fundraising for school we always like to support charities at home and abroad. Every year at this time all the classes undertake activities to support our annual 'Send A Cow' appeal in the name of CAFOD. The activities and ideas always come from the children and I hope you will support their initiatives over this term.

Walk Of Faith

This Sunday some of our Parishioners and children (the Prayer Leaders) will support the Parishes of Our Lady and the English Martyrs as they undertake a Marian Procession Walk. If you would like to join them the walk begins at 2.30pm at Our Lady's and the English Martyrs Church on Roseneath Road Urmston and should be over by 4pm finishing at Our Lady of the Rosary School.

Thank you as always for your support in all we do for all our children.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





